

Mr. Miller provided a summary of unaudited financials through February 29, 2024. The current cash position, including investments and cash equivalents, is approximately \$23.5M as reported on the balance sheet. In review of the administrative budget, Mr. Miller noted that the WVA was ahead of budget and that financials are similar to those presented in the previous six months. Mr. Miller provided a timeline summary for updating the 2024-2025 budget and Assessment Grid. The final projection packet from the DOH will be provided to the WVA in early April which will allow for the WVA to finalize both the budget and Assessment Grid for Finance Committee, Board, and Operations Committee review and approval. Ms. Zell noted that a communication to payers and providers will be posted regarding the anticipated Grid increases expected in 2024-2025.

ED/AD Updates

Ms. Zell provided an update on outreach efforts to non-traditional providers and pharmacies enrolled in the WA Department of Health's Childhood Vaccine Program but not currently compliant with the WVA Dosage-Based Assessment process. The expectation is billing system workflows and systems are to be compliant by July 1, 2024. Additionally, payers will need to update their adjudication systems to support these changes. Updates on progress will be provided at the next Board meeting.

42 IV. Executive Session – Confidential

V. Closing The mee

The meeting concluded at 3:50 p.m.